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Solar Car Teams, 
 
The 2019 IEF Solar Car Conference will be held Friday-Sunday, February 1-3, 2019 on the campus of 
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville (SIUE) in the St. Louis area.  You do not want to miss this 
conference, which will include:   
 

 2020 Regulations discussion 

 Project Management for a successful project 

 Mechanical vehicle design 

 Electrical vehicle design 

 Business/operations topics 

 Multi-occupant vehicles discussion 

 Networking time 

 One-on-one sessions with inspectors 

 Advisor roundtable 

 ...and more 
 
Get the information and build the connections that will help your solar car project be successful in 2019 
and 2020 and beyond! 
 

One-on-Ones 
Based on popular demand, we will once again have the opportunity to sign-up for one-on-ones with the 
event staff and inspectors in attendance.  This is a great time to ask questions and discuss specific 
designs for your team.  Avoid the long email thread of back and forth messages and instead engage in 
face-to-face conversation! 
 

Logistics 
The conference will start late afternoon on Friday and wrap up by lunch time on Sunday to minimize your 
time away from campus.  Come ready to make the most of this time we will have together!  For those 
flying, the SIUE campus is located 25 miles from St. Louis Lambert Airport.  Bringing a car or a van load?  
SIUE is making arrangements for free parking on campus during the conference.  We are currently 
working with several hotels near SIUE to secure group rate pricing.  Stay tuned for details! 
 

Conference Fees 
For 2019, conference registration fees are as follows: 
 

Early Bird Registration 
(ends Nov 30) 

$300 per team* $30 per additional attendee 

Regular Registration $350 per team* $35 per additional attendee 

 
* Team registration includes up to 3 team members plus one full-time faculty/professional staff. 
 
Be sure to register by November 30 for best pricing! 
 
On behalf of all of the Formula Sun Grand Prix and American Solar Challenge staff, we look forward to 
seeing you at the conference! 
 
Gail Lueck 
FSGP/ASC Event Director  


